
 

 

 
July 13th, 2022,  
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
We are reaching out to you to inform you that Turning Points for Children must discontinue our 
TD card program that has been used for your monthly foster care stipend payments. We sent 
initial communication out on 6/11/22, this is a follow-up communication. 
 
As of July 1, 2022, TPFC will no longer enroll new card holders into the TD card program. You 
should have been contacted by your TPFC support staff on next steps to transition you from the 
card program to your own personal account. 
 
During your upcoming home visit with your Turning Points representative, you will be provided 
with a direct deposit form requesting your personal bank account information for your approval. 
If bank information is not provided, your payment will default to a check if we don’t receive 
your updated information by August 31, 2022. 
 
Effective Thursday September 15, 2022, your monthly stipend payment will available in your 
personal account if information is received by August 31st. If not, a manual check will be mailed 
on the 15th of the month to the address we have on file. 
 
Please note we are not responsible for your check once it is mailed out. Any check not received 
will not be reissued until 10 days after the mail date. Prior to that point, TPFC cannot remail the 
check. 
 

• It is strongly encouraged and recommended that when cashing checks that you go to your 
nearest TD bank or local bank/ credit union.  

• When using a check cashing institution, you will incur significant fees and delay in 
payment.  
 

As we work to close out the TD card program, all funds in your TD account should be exhausted 
or withdrawn and moved to a personal account by October 31st, 2022, as the TD card program 
will be fully deactivated.  
 
If you have any questions or need further guidance in the process, please reach out to Ron Hall 
at 267-541-8452.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Your Turning Points Fiscal Support Team 


